Miss Mary Elsie Border, Asst. State Club Leader, Extension Department, Kansas State College, Manhattan, Kansas.

Dear Miss Border:

I am very happy to have your letter of recent date and although we have not our printed publicity material ready as yet, we are sending you a proof copy. This will give you the general information, but it will not be possible to have the printed material before the first of the week, so I am sending this to you Saturday so that you may have the information at the earliest possible moment.

We believe that we will have a splendid institute and we would welcome you and any workers on your staff or students who find it comfenient to attend this gathering. Won't you let me hear from you as to the possibility of enrollments from your area?

If there is any further information you desire it will be a pleasure to serve you. With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH